
Subject: 1330 Pico Phone Meeting
From: Johnny Le <johnny.le@lacity.org>
Date: 7/19/19, 11:01 AM
To: Gerald Gubatan <gerald.gubatan@lacity.org>
CC: Heather Bleemers <heather.bleemers@lacity.org>, Milena Zasadzien
<milena.zasadzien@lacity.org>

Hi Gerald,

I was wondering if we could set up a phone call to discuss the 1330 Pico project
for next week.
Please let me know what dates/times work for you.
Thank you.

Best,
Johnny
--
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